
 

 

 
July 9, 2019 
 
 
Dear Industry Leader,  

 
I would like to formally invite you to participate in Part One of the                           
World Legal Summit (WLS), happening on August 1, 2019 in 30+                     
cities, across 20+ countries worldwide, including Toronto, Ontario. You are receiving                     
this invitation because of your role in shaping topics relevant to the global discussion                           
of the WLS, which is focused on bridging the gap between law and technology.  
 
About the WLS:  

The inaugural World Legal Summit aims to bring together the legal and technology                         
industrustries to collaborate in the understanding of legislative frameworks needed                   
for the sustainable evolution of technology and emerging global systems. A                     
two-part initiative, the World Legal Summit (WLS) is designed to first understand                       
and formulate insights about the law and its relation to technology (Part One), then                           
to facilitate a worldwide development sprint (Part Two) where insights from Part                       
One are incorporated directly into technology development.  

This year the WLS will focus on three main categories:  

● Identity and Governance 
● Autonomous Machines 
● Cyber Security & Personal Data 

Learn More at:​ worldlegalsummit.org  

Your expertise in one or more of these topics suggests that you would be a great                               
candidate to join our local discussion, which will contribute to the global results of                           
the WLS.  

I would like to invite you to be one of a small group of industry leaders joining the                                   
local discussion in Toronto. Part One of the WLS will take place at Osgoode Hall                             
Professional Development at 1 Dundas Street West, Suite 2606 from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00                           
p.m. 

Kindly RSVP by email before July 20th if you would like to join us on August 1st.                                 
Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.  

Sincerely, 

Victoria Cino 
Event Planner and Partner, World Legal Summit 
v.cino@worldlegalsummit.org 

 


